

50 NORTH ROAD, CHESTER NJ 07930

Land Use Board MEETING NOTICE CANCELLATION

The Land Use Board meeting on December 28, 2023, has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, January 11, 2024 commencing at 7:00 pm located in the municipal building at 50 North Road, Chester, NJ. This meeting is for regular business and was previously posted. This meeting will be held in person and is open to the public. The agenda will be posted on the borough website at www.chesterborough.org.

Questions may be directed to landuse@chesterborough.org.

Lumarys Mendez Land Use Board Secretary Borough of Chester